DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & SOCIAL SERVICES

DATE: August 13,2019
RE: Cancel RFP #2019-BH02

Thank you for your interest in response to Request for Proposals #2019-BH02 Mobile Crisis Services.
Solano County Health & Social Services Department has decided to cancel this RFP, due to lack of
responses.

This service need will be further evaluated and Solano County Health & Social Services Department
will establish the best option to meet the community’s needs.

Sincerely,

Anna Mae Gonzales
RFP Coordinator
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